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Pizza Faces 
Purple class have been learning about body parts.  What better way to learn about our facial features than 
making pizza faces!  The children looked at their own faces in mirrors, counted eyes and noses and then 
chose their ingredients.  They took their pizza faces home and we made an extra one to eat at class snack 
time. Yummy! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Music sessions for Red and Aqua Classes 
On Monday we welcomed Ann Wright 
from Lincolnshire County Council.  Ann 
will be visiting Red and Aqua classes every 
Monday for the next six weeks.  Both 
classes enjoyed learning to play the drums 
by following instructions and checking a 
beat. 
 
New Build 
Next week’s newsletter will contain a 
detailed update of the operational 
procedures required to facilitate our 
expansion.  Please be aware that there 
will be no parking on site for staff, parents 
or visitors for the duration of the project. 
 
Diary Dates 
Please make a note of the following school dates. 

Date Event 

Monday 19th October Parents Evening via telephone 

Tuesday 20th October Parents Evening via telephone 

Friday 23rd October End of Autumn Term 1 
Monday 2nd November  Start of Autumn Term 2 
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Home School Communication 
Please remember to contact the school with any important messages/information by email, telephone or 
the home-school book.  Please do not pass on messages via the school transport drivers or PA’s. 
 
Macmillan Party Boxes 
Indigo pupils have been working hard this half term to create party boxes for each class to enjoy, in doing so 
raising money for Macmillan. Party boxes are being delivered to each class. This instead of the usual 
Macmillan coffee morning.  Each hand decorated box will contain measured ingredients for a simple recipe, 
tasty treats, activities and decorations.  Indigo pupils have created order forms, written letters to classes and 
parents.  Indigo would really appreciate any monetary donations next week, which will be given to 
Macmillan.  Pictured are Katie and Anna mixing ingredients in readiness for their cake baking. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gold Class - Baby Shower for Amy 
Last week we said goodbye to Amy as she departed for her 
maternity leave.  This academic year, she has been supporting 
Gold class and last Friday we held a secret baby shower for her.  
The children helped decorate the classroom and we surprised 
Amy with gifts provided by staff from across the school.  We 
enjoyed dancing and sharing some party food.  Amy will certainly 
be missed and we wish her the best of luck with her new arrival. 
Congratulations Amy! 
 
Star of the Week 
Congratulations to the following pupils who have been 
awarded Star of the week. 
 

 

Pupil Class Reason 

Sidney Purple For trying new foods and following class instructions. 

Noah Lilac For trying really hard to communicate, by pointing and signing. 

Chloe Orange For using her hands to explore sensory tactile items. 
Savannah Amber For beautiful singing during music lessons. 

Zach Gold For working hard with number rhymes and 1:1 correspondence. 

Honey-Bea Yellow For excellent brailling. 
Sky Aqua For remembering all the correct terminology for plant life cycles. 

Jay Turquoise For anticipating the parachute and interacting in the hello session. 

Kayden Jade For hard work using negative numbers in maths. 

Matthew Red For his Phonics Phase 4 words and descriptive writing in English. 

Ariel Blue For coping with change so well throughout the week. 
Anna Indigo For consistent good maths work during the week. 


